1 December 12 1

Mr. Clarence McGuire 647 W. 58th St. Terrace Kansas City, Mo.

Dear Mr. McGuire:

Dr. Allen has referred to us that part of your letter which has to do with basketball tickets.

We are entering your order for six tickets for the game with Oklahoma on January 6th, and as soon as the demands for the season tickets are taken care of, we will fill it from the best locations that are left.

We have had an unusually heavy demand for season tickets this year both by students and the outside public, and of course they are given tickets for the season with the same locations for all games. Naturally those purchasing tickets for single games will be given the best locations available after the season tickets are filled.

All of our temporary seats down on the main floor have been reserved on season tickets except those in the East and West ends and it might be that you would prefer those to something farther back in the auditorium. Or possibly you would allow us to break your group into pairs which would give us a better opportunity of placing you in more desirable locations.

order and with best wishes, I am

Yours sincerely,

E.L. Falkenstien, Sec'y U. of Kans. Phys. Edu. Corp.

ELF: IV